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planning@camden.gov.uk     
Regeneration and Planning 
London Borough of Camden 
Town Hall 
Judd Street 
London 
WC1H 9JE 
 
12 May 2023 
Crossrail 2 Ref: CR2-4649-2023 
 
Dear Brendan Versluys, 
 
2023/1340/HS2 : Euston Railway Station Eversholt St London NW1 2HS 
Construction of a new external façade to the parcel deck of Euston Mainline Station. 

   

Transport for London administers the Crossrail 2 Safeguarding Direction made by the Secretary 
of State for Transport on 24 March 2015. 

Thank you for your letter dated 27 April 2023, requesting the views of the Crossrail 2 Project 
Team on the above application. I confirm that the application relates to land within the limits of 
land subject to consultation by the Crossrail 2 Safeguarding Direction. 

I have no comment on the application. 
 
The latest project developments can be found on the Crossrail 2 website www.crossrail2.co.uk .  
 
I hope this information is helpful, but if you require any further information or assistance then 
please feel free to contact a member of the Safeguarding Team by email to crossrail2@tfl.gov.uk 
. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Michael Johnson 
Safeguarding Manager 

Transport for London  
Crossrail 2 
Safeguarding Manager 
5 Endeavour Square  
LONDON  
E20 1JN 
 
Email: crossrail2@tfl.gov.uk 
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